
 

 

  
 

Friday 10th September 2021 

 

‘Grow in the Grace and Knowledge of our Lord Jesus Christ’ 2 Peter 3: 18 

 

We have a had a wonderful first week back in school, lots of great learning and 

opportunities to take some of the learning outdoors. Please look out for the letters 

regarding any after school clubs we are planning to run this half term. The after-school 

extra-curricular clubs change each half term and we try to ensure that all children can 

access the clubs they choose. It is a busy term ahead and hopefully this newsletter will 

continue to keep you informed and updated.  

 

 

Walking bus 

 

The whole school will be invited to join the ‘walking bus’ 

each Wednesday morning from Coppull Police Station. The 

walking bus will leave at 8.30 prompt each Wednesday 

morning. This will commence from Wednesday 15th 

September.  

 

 

 

 

 

Autumn Fair- St John’s the Divine  

St John’s church have asked us to let you know about 

the upcoming Autumn Fair in St John’s Church Hall. I 

know the church will appreciate all the support you 

can offer.  

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Roald Dahl story telling day  

Don’t forget on Monday we are looking to raise money 

for the Roald Dahl Children’s charity and for the children 

to come dressed as a Roald Dahl character from one of 

his many stories. We look forward to seeing all the 

different characters. Please remember your donation 

too! 

 

 

 

Reward and Recognition  

 

This week.. Oak Maple Willow Sycamore 
the ‘Shining Star’ (s)  

…are all the 

Reception 

children! 

 

 

Noah 

 

George B  

 

Lucas 

Demonstrating our 
Christian value of 

‘Thankfulness’ 

 

Skye 

 

Charlotte J 

 

Ryan L 

 

Amelia C 

 

A big well done to these children this week.  
 

  

After school Staffing  

I am delighted to share with you the safe arrival of 

Ezra George Overland born Sunday 5th September at 

7.36pm! 

Both Mum and baby Ezra are doing really well.  

 

 

 

 

 

PTFA  

Reminder to come along to the AGM taking place in 

school on Monday 27th September at 6.30pm in the 

school hall. Everyone is invited! Please come along 

and join the PTFA. 



 

 

 

 

 

Macmillan Coffee morning  

Please come along and support the 

Macmillan coffee morning on Friday 24th 

September at 10.30am in the school hall.  

Any cake donations would be very 

much appreciated.  

Please look out for the letter coming 

home with the reply slip to indicate how 

many places you need. Payment of £2.50 will be collected on the door. This will include a 

drink and piece of cake.   

 

Open Afternoon  

Please let families and friends know about our ‘Open Afternoon’ taking place on Thursday 

30th September 2021 

 

G7 Speakers Summit 

As you may be aware, Astley Hall in Chorley with be hosting the 

G7 speakers’ summit next weekend.  

Sir Lindsay Hoyle, the UK Speaker of the House of Commons is to 

welcome seven of the world's most important politicians to 

Chorley for the annual G7 Speakers' conference. Some of our 

children in school have played their role by participating in the 

‘Chorley Community Litter Pick’ in preparation for the meeting. 

 

 

Breakfast and After school club 

Please contact the school office if you wish to book in for breakfast and after school a 

week in advance where possible.  

 

Parent Information booklet and Data Collection forms  

Please complete and return the data collection forms providing at least two emergency 

contacts. 

Please complete and return the Parent Information booklet so that school is clear on 

permission regarding what can be shared on public websites such as the school website 

and face-book. Please return both forms ASAP.   

Thank you for your continued support, this information is important in ensuring school is 

compliant in safeguarding your child. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Upcoming dates for your diary   Events 

Monday 13th September  Roald Dahl story telling day- supporting Roald Dahl 

Children’s charity  

Monday 27th September  PTFA AGM 6.30pm in the school hall- all welcome  

Thursday 30th September  Open Afternoon 

Wednesday 6th October  African drumming workshops 

Friday 8th October  ‘Hello Yellow’ Young Minds Mental Health Day  

The Yogi Group visiting to lead mental health workshops 

with all our children  

Thursday 14th October  Parents’ meetings  

Wednesday 20th October  Maths Day 

Thursday 21st October  Mid-term Eucharist service in church- 9am 

Friday 22nd October  End of half term.  

Monday 1st November  School reopens 

 


